
 

 

                     

Office News:  Heat Wave! We will have the children outside in the mornings and staying inside in the afternoons.  

We had to say Good bye to Noah and Nathan, We have  watched you grow from babies to the fine young boys you are now. We 

send you our best and know your going to have a great adventure meeting new friends and going places.  

 

NOTICE:  

Fee Increase as of October 1st 2018 Please see notices on 

Parent Board & in your child’s perspective room. 
 

Catepillar News: We would like to say goodbye to Faye, we will miss yoou! We are going to continue to play in the pools, 

bouncer & have opicnics on the deck. With such beautiful weather our stroller rides are long and awesome! We will be learning 

“All About ME”, Opposites, BNursry Rhymes and Colours this  month. We are going to have some good times look for our 
pictures on Facebook and around the room. 

Butterfly News: Looking forward to learning about trees, Zoo Animals, Different foods and Dinosaurs. Lots of new songs and 

reading books and wonderful art work. Look for our fabulos arts in the room and in the hall!!We are going to be enjoyin the 

weather playing outside, picnics, swimmiong and using the bouncer. We will be going for walks and exploring the nieghborhood. 

Keeping cool inside when we have too!  

Ladybug News: We want to say bye to Monika who has flown oveer to the Bunny Room have fun and see you in the hall!Holy 

do we have a bunch of stuff going on this month. Picnics & BBarbques, Story Time Theme, Dinosaurs, and Zoo Animals. Making 

cool art work, reading books, learning new songs and just plain having fun. 

We will be going for walks, jumping in the bouncer, and playing in the pools, and of course having opicnics & Snacks outside. 

 

Bunny News: Welcome to Oliver, Eitan & Mikaela who has joined us this month. Well Vincent, Isabella and Ashton have 

hopped on over to the Dinosaur Room, have fun. We are going to be do lots of fun things like going for walks, playing at 

nieghborhood parks, playing soccer, picnics, swimming and bouncing in the bouncer! We will be doing crazy art outside look for 

it!  

 

Dinosuar News: Ahhh Bye Noah and Nathan have fun in Kindergarten!! Welcome to Emily who has joined us. We are going to 

be stomping and runnning around this month. Weather, Beach Fun, Crawling Insects, back to School & Recylce Arts are what we 

will be learning about. New songs and stories and sooo much more! We will be swimming, using the Bouncer, going for walks, 

playing soccer and having fun about the nieghborhood. Look for what we create everywhere this month!! 

 

 

REMINDER:  

Please let ius know if your child will not be in, this will help in our program polanning and staff holidays! 

 

 

            Stay Hydrated and Cool      

 


